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SPENCER DUNCAN

Serving District 8 and All Topekans

ANNOUNCEMENT FROM SPENCER

It 1s an honor every day to serve District 8 and the citizens of Topeka. As a native Topekan
who grew up in the District I now represent, it’s a privilege and great responsibility to
represent our community on the City Council.

I am proud of the work we do together and know we still have work to do. With my continued
pledge to listen to your needs and always represent your best interests, I have officially filed
for re-election to the District 8 City Council seat.

My priorities remain focused on working on your behalf: providing strong constituent
services, improve public safety, continue investment in infrastructure, reduce the tax burden
and enhance qualify of life.

With your input and guidance, we will continue to make Topeka a better place.

I have listened and worked on your behalf in many areas the past few years:

o I sponsored the resolution that lowered the city property tax mill levy for the first time in decades.
« I oppose current proposed utility rate increases.

« I have directed more than $4 million in new infrastructure spending into District 8.

« I have supported additional dollars for police officer recruitment and retention.

« I continue to hold open office hours on a regular basis so you can speak with me directly.

I grew up in District 8, my wife and I are raising our son here and we are both business owners
in the community. I enjoy spending time in our neighborhoods - actively engaging and
listening. I look forward to keep hearing about the issues that matter most to you, and
continuing to serve.

I ask for your support and vote this November to continue our work.

As always, if you have any questions, comments or concerns,
do not hesitate to contact me.
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